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TOWN OF RYE – HERITAGE COMMISSION 

WORK SESSION 
Thursday, July 20, 2017 

 6:30 p.m. – Rye Public Library  
 

 

Members Present:  Chair Bev Giblin, Mae Bradshaw and Alex Herlihy 

 

 

 

 

I. Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Chair Giblin called the Work Session to order at 6:30 p.m. and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

II. Work Session: 

• Ideas for Fundraising to match the L-Chip Grant  

Members of the Rye Heritage Commission met to discuss fundraising ideas to match the L-Chip 

Grant.  The intended goal of the Commission is to raise $75,000 for the town’s share of the 

match.  The Heritage Commission submitted an application for an L-Chip Grant to help with the 

cost of painting the existing Town Hall building.  Fundraising ideas discussed included the sale 

of hats, t-shirts, umbrellas and tote bags with the Town Hall printed on the merchandise.  The 

Commission also discussed holding an auction at the Abenaqui Country Club and a cruise on the 

Thomas Leighton. 

 

As the Commission did not have a quorum for the Work Session, official votes on the 

fundraising will be taken at the next monthly meeting. 

 

III. Other Business 

 

• None 

 

Next Meeting:  Thursday, August 3, 2017, 6:30 p.m., Rye Town Hall 

 

IV. Adjournment 

Chair Giblin adjourned the work session at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dyana F. Ledger 

 


